
 

NEW ISSUES and INTERNATIONAL GLASSES 

Collector Drinking glasses continue to be made, although not 

in the quantities that were seen in the 1970’s and 1980’s. 

Some restaurants, gas stations, theatres and other attractions 

produce glasses with characters and advertising. Glasses have 

been made in Canada, Europe and Australia since the 1930’s 

and continue to be made – small mustard glasses and Nutella 

glasses with Cartoon and movie characters are still popular 

and many USA collectors look for these glasses. The Scooby 

Doo glass pictured was created for PGCA members in 2018 by 

Pop Fun, who makes Movie and Super Hero glasses.  

     

 


